
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

May 17, 2024 

 

 

Dear Board of Trustees and 23-24 Lt. Governors, 

 

Robert Powers, a member of the Kiwanis Club of Duarte, has been seeking information regarding 

District management and Governance. Trustees and Lieutenant Governors should refer to any 

communications from Mr. Powers to Mark McDonald and should not engage with Mr. Powers. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Carole Farris 
District Governor 

Cal-Nev-Ha District Kiwanis International 
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